
               ARNOLD LODGE                    
 
 
 

            
 
 
                                          
                                NEWSLETTER SUMMER TERM 2019 
                                                                                                                                              
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you all enjoyed the Easter holiday break and 
welcome back to the Summer Term. 
   
Please see our diary of events which is on the notice boards 
at nursery. Coming up soon: 
May 13th 14th (Mon and Tues) Pre School Parent Evenings 
May 16th (Thurs) “Buenos Dias” Spanish coffee morning in  
Pre School 9.30-10.30 am  
June 14th (Fri) Father‛s Day Breakfast 
(All rooms 8-9am)  
June 20th  Pre School Sports Day at 2pm 
July 1st Pre School Graduation  at 2pm                           

As I’m sure many of you are aware, Mrs Clarke (Pre School) is 
expecting a baby. She will start her maternity leave early in 
June and will be returning to work next year.   
We wish her and her family lots of happiness with their new 
baby. 
 
Many thanks for filling in the parent questionnaires, this has 
been very helpful. We will be reviewing these carefully and 
putting actions into place to address your comments. 
                       
Pre School have recently introduced a “garden center” in 
their role play area which has proved to be a really popular 
activity full of interest, fun and learning. Tweenies are 
looking at growing things and caring for plants (the children 
water more than the plants with their watering cans!)) and 
with the warmer weather now, our Babies are enjoying the 
fact that they can spend more time outside with their play.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and as always, we 
welcome your views and comments 
 


